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The Calumet County Agricultural Association would like to invite your business to become 
a sponsorship partner of the Calumet County Fair. As a sponsor, your company will help 
to provide valuable financial support which assists with facility improvements and helps 
to make the Fair bigger and better for all to enjoy. 

A partnership with the Calumet County Fair will also help hundreds of youth in our 
community develop life-skill sets as they evolve into leadership roles for our future. 
In addition, a sponsorship partnership with the Calumet County Fair will provide your 
business with visible advertising exposure as well as an association with an educational 
community fixture that has been in existence for generations.  

In keeping with tradition, the Fair will be held Labor Day Weekend, August 30 through 
September 1, 2024. This year, thanks in part to continued financial support from 
businesses like yours, we are excited to announce that the Calumet County Fair will 
feature recording artist Neal McCoy in concert on Sunday, September 1 at 7:30 pm in 
the grandstand.

As we look forward to this year’s fair, we invite you to be part of the excitement with a 
tax deductible donation. Enclosed please find a sponsorship form detailing the various 
donation levels. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 920-849-9359 or 
e-mail me at calumetcountyfairsponsorship@hotmail.com.  

To receive full benefits of your sponsorship, please return the enclosed form with payment 
no later than July 1, 2024. Billing is also available, with invoices to be sent the week of 
September 10, 2024.

Sincerely,

Sarah Gebhart
2nd Vice President
Sponsorship Coordinator

Dear Community Relations Director:


